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CO-CURRICULAR UPDATE

This week we welcomed back all Sport, Dance and Music Academy programs for the
year and the energy was great. Students were excited to reconnect with their groups and
many new students began to work with their new coaches and ensemble leaders for the first
time.

Preparations for the Music and Dance Tour to Queensland are now underway with students busily
preparing repertoire and routines that will be performed all over greater Brisbane. Our young
musicians and dancers are especially excited about the opportunity to perform at Dreamworld,
participate in a Dawn Service on ANZAC Day and to visit some of Queensland's most reputable
dance schools. Students also have the opportunity to reconnect with our sister school, Nambour
Christian College, where they will participate in joint workshops and have the chance to perform
to their students.

On Tuesday morning, | visited the Senior Boys Football Program where some of our College's best
athletes worked together to hone their skills and push to achieve that extra 1% that will help
them be successful as a team. It was great to hear Head Coach Sonny Makko challenge the boys
about what success on the football field looks like, that it takes more than just skills, its all about
attitude and how you carry yourself as a young man. We are very fortunate to have such
dedicated coaches in all our programs and | would like to welcome each of them back to the
College in 2025.

Information will be coming out in the next week about some of our lunchtime clubs. If you child
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has an interest in joining one of these clubs, or any of our other co-curricular programs, | would
encourage them to reach out to the organising teacher and get involved.

Stay tuned for more updates in the coming weeks!

Mr Luke Robinson
Director of Co-curricular
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